
 

As part of the BC Restart Plan, we are gradually reopening Village 
amenities, including the Nikkei Internment Memorial Centre with 
enhanced COVID-19 safety measures.  

On May 6, the provincial government released BC’s Restart Plan, which 
outlines a phased approach for gradually re-opening the BC economy. 
We are currently in Phase 2 and about to enter Phase 3 of the plan.  

In Phase 2, the BC government recommends staying close to home and 
avoid any travel between communities that is not essential.   

Phase 3 - If transmission rates remain low or in decline, people can 
begin travelling throughout B.C. 

For more information about BC’s Restart Plan, visit 
www.gov.bc.ca/restartbc. 

If you are visiting New Denver, we remind visitors to stay safe, stay local, 
and practice physical distancing. We’re developing protocols to guide 
municipal operations during the next phases of the pandemic. The goal 
is to ensure the safety of staff and the public, while delivering as many 
municipal services as possible. Further updates are available at 
newdenver.ca. 

The following timelines are planned for the reopening of the Nikkei 
Internment memorial Centre. Please note that the schedule is subject to 
change without advance notice.  

May 2020 – CLOSED to the public 

June 15, 2020 - Open to the public, 10 am to 5 pm 

Please note the following measures specific for the NIMC:  

• Limits on visitor numbers  
• No tour groups permitted 
• Additional COVID-19 safety measures will be in place. Please pay 

attention to facility modifications and posted signage when you 
arrive.  
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